
 

Report- Visit by Kabir Sadanand, ex-TAFSian and noted TV & film personality 
 

Kabir Sadanand, alumnus of The Air Force School, batch of 1990, visited the school on December 2, 2023. 

He interacted with students and shared his experiences and beautiful memories of his days at TAFS. He was 

thankful for the learning he received in the school and the qualities of loyalty and patience that he imbibed 

here. TAFS taught him to wait without losing heart and to look forward to new opportunities, despite 

setbacks. He paid a tribute to his teachers who taught him to channelize his talkative nature by participating 

in debating, writing scripts and speaking in the morning assembly. He shared his experience of struggle and 

hardship in his early days in Bollywood, and mentioned how TAFS had taught him that no job was small or 

petty. He also encouraged the students to follow their hearts in choosing their future course. However, he 

also advised a lot of hard work and preparation for the path one wishes to choose ahead. He said that in 

case of confusion regarding one’s profession, one must approach the teachers of TAFS, because they are 

wonderfully equipped to provide guidance without judgment. 

An interview was carried out by the Journalism Club of the school, which looked more deeply into his days 

spent in his alma mater. Click here for the video 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Tq_TMfVuQxDsa1Dvqa-nXaZrZwCXT2XN/view?usp=drive_link


 

 


